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Hello,

As a resident of a nearby city here in Minnesota, I am writing in support of your community's
new Live On Patrol program. Our communities need to expect this level of transparency - and
more - from our local law enforcement. Kudos to you for setting it up.

Do you have any recommendations on how local activists here can get such a program
instituted in our own community?

Thank you,
Rodney Spencer
Citizen of MN
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